
CCSC: CP General Business Meeting Minutes 
Saturday, April 9, 2011 

University of Central Missouri 
Warrensburg, MO 

 
Meeting led by Scott Sigman. 
Minutes by Scott Bell. 
 
Scott Sigman opened the meeting at 1:30 PM.   
 
Carol Spradling and Judy Mullins announced a the Missouri, Iowa, Nebraska, Kansas 
Women In Computing (MINK_WIC) conference, which will be held October 7-8, 2011 
in Kansas City and invited members to register to attend. 
 
Appreciation was expressed to Mahmoud Yousef and the others who were responsible for 
a successful conference. 
 
Tim DeClue announced that scholarships had been made available by Cerner for K-12 
teachers to attend the conference.  Four teachers accepted and attended the conference.  
Additionally, if they choose to, participants can earn 1 hour of graduate level credit from 
Southwest Baptist University. 
 
Rick Barker announced the winners of the poster contest. 
 
George Gibeau, Jr. of Ozark Technical College asked that anyone who wanted to assist 
with the 2012 conference stay after the general meeting. 
 
The slate of nominees from the Board was presented and approved for 3-year terms: 
 
  Registrar:   Brian Hare  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:50 PM. 
 


